
383 Birch Street North, Timmins ON P4N 6E8 
[T] 705-268-7443   [F] 705-267-3590   [W] www.ncdsb.on.ca

December 7, 2020 

Dear Elementary School Families, 

As we move through the season of Advent in preparation for Christmas, we wanted to take the opportunity to 
inform all families about the next modality change between remote/virtual schooling and conventional schooling 
that is set to take place on Monday, February 1, 2020 (start of Term 2).  

Given the logistics involved in preparing both staff and students for such change, we are requesting that families 
wishing to transition from remote/virtual schooling to conventional schooling 


